We Support Universal Background Checks (SB 700)

One of the most basic, common sense ways to reduce gun violence is
ensuring that every time a firearm is purchased, the buyer undergoes a
background check. But in Oregon, sales between private parties are not
checked unless they occur at a gun show. Over 80 percent of Oregonians
support closing this loophole to require background checks for all sales.

Senate Bill 700 is supported by:
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Oregon Public Health Institute Portland Mayor Charlie Hales
Oregon PTA Dundee Mayor Ted Crawford
Eugene Mayor Kitty Piercy Polk County Sheriff Robert Wolfe

Columbia County Sheriff Jeffrey M. Dickerson
Multnomah County Chair Jeff Cogen
Multnomah County Commissioner Deborah Kafoury
Multnomah County Commissioner Loretta Smith
Multnomah County Commissioner Judy Shiprack
Rev. William Sinkford, Senior Minister, First Unitarian Church of Portland
Rev. Chuck Currie, Minister, Sunnyside Church & University Park Church
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